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RADARSAT International Inc . (RSI), Richmond, British Columbia
RSI has signed a data license and distribution agreement with
Chang Woo Inc . of Korea to distribute data from the Canadian
RADARSAT remote sensing satellite in Korea . RSI and Chang Woo
will develop the Korean market for synthetic aperture radar (SAR)
earth observation data by promoting Canada-Korea training
programs, joint applications research projects, and through pilot
projects involving mapping, oil spill detection, flood and
coastal .zone monitoring .

SR TELECOM, St . Laurent, Quebec
SR Telecom has established a strategic alliance with Sungmi
Telecom Electronics to share technology, exchange human
resources, and to support each others' marketing activities .
Both SR Telecom and Sungmi Telecom Electronics have contributed
to the development of the telecommunication industry in Canada
and Korea .

TELEGLOBE Inc ., Montreal, Quebec
Teleglobe Inc . and Korea Telecom have signed a memorandum of
understanding to explore opportunities for greater co-operation
in the telecommunications market . Under this arrangement, the
firms will explore ways to exchange information on market
opportunities, to jointly develop international
telecommunications services and to co-operate in securing
international telecommunications facilities .


